
From: Management
To: licensing@hillingdon.gov.uk; info@ntad.uk
Subject: Fwd: Prince of wales
Date: 02 May 2024 11:23:02

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Jan Hopper 
Date: Wed, 1 May 2024 at 22:54
Subject: Prince of wales
To: <Gamemeasureltd@gmail.com>

To the licensing committee.
My name is Janice Hopper and I live at 3 Harlington road which is directly next door to the
Prince of Wales.
I would like to support the application to extend their license by an hour at the weekends.
 As the closest neighbour I do not Believe that extending the license by an hour until 1am
Is  unreasonable,  especially in recent months, since the last licencing review the new
measures in place to manage clientel seems to have been successful. 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.

Kind regards
Janice Hopper
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